COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
MONDAY 13th February 2006
Question No.39
QUESTION:  Cllr. Joe Nevile 
“To ask the Manager for a detailed update on the proposed municipal stadium at Whitestown Way with specific reference to any correspondence received from the Department of Sport and will the Manager make a statement on the issue?.”
REPLY:

The Manager has prepared a report, listed at Headed Item 10 of this Agenda,  outlining the current position on the completion of the stadium at Tallaght together with the response from the Department of Arts Sport and Tourism in relation to contributing to the funding of the works. This report has been circulated to the Councillors. 
